
 

 

 

The TIN Arts Young People’s Support Fund has been created to enable access for all to TIN Arts’ 
Bounce dance classes. 

TIN Arts are creating this fund as a response to the increased number of financial barriers currently facing 
young people and their families including the cost-of-living crisis. Currently the fund is only available to 
those who are already registered and are attending Bounce classes, although we are exploring ways of 
opening it to others in the future. 

Funding to reduce or remove class fees will be awarded each term to individuals on a case-by-case basis. 
Individuals can apply to the fund more than once, but priority will be given to those applying for the first 
time. In exceptional cases, the fund may provide additional support to young people attending Bounce 
classes, for example by paying for transport or clothing or by funding participation in events or 
competitions. 

By applying for funding in support of class fees, young people and their families commit to attending 
Bounce classes regularly. 

To apply: Please complete this form online: https://form.jotform.com/223472685786067 

If you require assistance completing the form, would like the form in an alternative format or would like 
to submit a video application, please contact TIN Arts on 0300 1240448 or email info@tinarts.co.uk. 

Applications for funding for spring 2023 close on 6th January 2023. 

TIN Arts would like to thank the family of Sue Andrews for the kind donation given in her 
memory which has enabled the creation of this fund. We would also like to thank the 
Durham City Freeman for their donation to the fund. 
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